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It is with regret that we inform you Chuck Olson, a former state lobbyist for the SCRTD for many years and the LACMTA in its first few years after the merger, passed away over the weekend.  Chuck was a dedicated advocate who was appreciated by his colleagues and elected officials alike.  He will be missed both in Sacramento and New Mexico. 

Services will be held on June 8, 2002, at 11 a.m., Corpus Christi Church, 15100 Sunset Boulevard (at Carey) in Pacific Palisades.
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